
MEMBERSHIP 
March 2025 

Congratulations Maryland! You did it!!! We made our 98+ before February 28. You 

made that happen. Thank you! Also, you helped the Eastern Conference move 

ahead of the other three conferences. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

We are coming down the home stretch to 100% for the entire Department. Let’s cross 

the finish line by March 15th and celebrate together at the Department Commander 

and President’s Testimonial. We’ll show the VFW our auxiliary is AWESOME! 

Kudos to Districts reaching 100% 

 District 4 @ 103.30% 

 District 6 @ 102.86% 

 District 7 @ 100.77% 

 District 10 @ 101.69 

 

 

There will be a drawing for one Auxiliary  

IN EACH MEMBERSHIP GROUP 

that reaches 101 % plus  

by March 31, 2025 to win $325.00.  



 

 
 
 
 

Remember those that may have fallen on hard times and need a bit of assistance. Be their 

Membership Angel and aid them by paying their dues. We want all members to know 

they are important to our auxiliary, our department, our organization. Auxiliaries, please 

review your unpaid members and reach out to check on them. Vote at your next meeting 

to help… don’t leave any member behind. 

 

A message from Department President Sturgis -

Please take a look at your unpaid members and reach out to 

them to see if your Auxiliary can help get their dues 

paid.  Are they on hard times? Just forgot? Whatever the 

reason, let's reach out and help our brothers and sisters. 

Keep Your “Why” Close By 

And our Membership QR Code Handy 

 

 
 

Felicia Weeks, PDP 
Membership Chairman 

Department of Maryland VFW Auxiliary 
1121 McAdoo Avenue 
Baltimore, MD  21207 

410-340-3069 
mirretha@aol.com 


